
8TH CIRCUIT JUDICIAL NOMINATING COMMISSION 

NOTICE OF APPLICATIONS RECEIVED 

FOR CIRCUIT COURT VACANCY 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

April 24, 2020 

CONTACT:  

Norm D. Fugate, Chair 

norm@normdfugatepa.com 

Brande Smith, Vice Chair 

brande@ufl.edu 

The Eighth Circuit Judicial Nominating Commission has received the following timely submitted 

applications for the Circuit Court vacancy due to the retirement of Chief Judge James P. Nilon: 

Applicant Name 

Glenn E. Bryan 

Jodi H. Cason 

Katherine L. Floyd 

Julie C. Johnson 

Craig McCarthy 

Monica Perez-McMillen 

Kelly R. McNeal 

Nathan A. Skop 

Bruce M. Smith 

Julie R. Waldman 

George Wright 

The deadline for submission of applications has passed. 

The Commission will select applicants for interviews on May 12, 2020 and has set a tentative date of 

May 18, 2020, for interviews. 

Direct contact with a Commissioner, initiated by an applicant, regarding his or her application, is 

discouraged.  Candidate questions regarding the JNC process should be submitted in writing to the JNC 

Chair. 
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